
 
 
 

The June 5, 2017 
Rail Policy Committee meeting 

has been cancelled. 
Due to the holiday, there is no  

RPC meeting in July. 
The next meeting will be held on 

August 7, 2017. 
 
Please contact Christina Watson if you have any questions.  

christina@tamcmonterey.org  
831-775-4406 

 
 
 
 
 


